Defining the Road Map to further strengthen the overall bilateral relations between Serbia and Israel
Friday, 11 January 2019.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic has received today
Ambassador of the State of Israel in Belgrade Alona Fisher Kamm.

In a friendly and cordial talks, the two collocutors noted that the relations between Serbia and
Israel were very good, developed and enriched on a daily basis.

The two countries and peoples, often sharing the same historical fate, had fostered traditional
and good relations and remained committed to their further development in the period ahead, to
the mutual benefit. There were no obstacles on that road while the mutual expectations were
that these ties should be even more intensified.

In that context, Minister Dacic suggested that the Road Map be defined in order to identify
concrete steps and measures towards further advancement of the overall bilateral relations in
the areas of politics, economy, culture, etc.




